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The mission of the Chancellor’s Cabinet is to serve as the leadership team ensuring the sustainability of 
our District to effectively and equitably educate students and meet the needs of our diverse communities in 
partnership with classified professionals, faculty, other managers and students.  

 
 Continued Support for Vulnerable Populations 
Cabinet discussed ways for campus administrators, faculty, and staff to assist and reassure vulnerable 
student populations, who may be feeling fearful following anti-immigration rhetoric by federal authorities and 
increased efforts to deport undocumented residents. 
 

Strategic Plan Update 
Cabinet was introduced to Z Reisz, Senior Dean of Planning and Research, who is assisting with the 2025-30 
Strategic Plan. The team working on this project provided an update, indicating that they had received valuable 
input from students and community stakeholders through forums, and four themes emerged: student-centered; 
equity and belonging; future-readiness and adaptability; and excellence and integrity. 

DVC Lease Project Overview 
Facilities consultant Ted Risher of Volz provided an update regarding the Diablo Valley College (DVC) 
surplus land project. DVC has been working closely with the City of Pleasant Hill to review options to 
optimize usage of this 10-acre site. Cabinet is considering the best option to increase revenues which will 
ultimately benefit students, the community and 4CD colleges. 

FTES Funding Report  
Cabinet received an update regarding historical and current FTES trends. Based on current enrollment, FTES 
have increased 6.5% over last year. Depending on the Governor’s May Revise and P-2 Apportionment 
Attendance Report, 4CD may reach its Student-Centered Funding Formula (SCFF) funding level for the 2025-
26 academic year. 

New Business Procedure on Data Classification Standard and Training 
Cabinet reviewed language for proposed new Business Procedure 22.22, Data Classification Standard, that 
would establish a framework for classifying data assets to ensure 4CD is applying the appropriate security 
protocols to safeguard its information.  
 

The Contra Costa Community College District (4CD), founded in 1948 and governed by a publicly elected five- member 
Governing Board, is one of the largest multi-college community college districts in California. 

The mission of 4CD is to attract and transform students and communities by providing accessible, innovative, and outstanding 
higher education learning opportunities and support services. 
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